
The Kentucky Transportation 
Cabinet 

Needs Your Input 
  Concerning Improvements to the KY 
59/KY 344/KY 377 Corridor in Lewis 

and Rowan Counties from KY 9 in 
Vanceburg to KY 799 (Big Perry Road) 

in Triplett.  

 
 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION 
MEETING 

November 12, 2015 
5:30 PM until 7:30 PM 

 
Lewis County High School Gymnasium 

79 Lions Lane 
Vanceburg, KY 41179 

 
The meeting will be an “open house” format  

with exhibits showing potential short-  
and long-term improvements, possible 

 impacts, and cost estimates for the 
project corridor. Staff will be 

available to obtain your input and 
also  to answer  any questions. 

 
 
 
 
 

If you require additional 
information or special 

assistance, please contact  
Joe Callahan, PE 

KYTC Project Manager 
(606) 845-2551 

Joe.Callahan@ky.gov 

Save the Date! 
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